
WHPS Online recruitment checks 

 

In line with KCSIE 2022 and safer recruitment practices, the school will conduct an 

online search for all shortlisted candidates. The online search is part of our 

safeguarding checks and will seek publicly available information on candidates’ 

suitability to work with children. Shortlisted candidates will be provided with further 

guidance and will be asked to clarify their online presence. 


